Minutes

Curriculum and Academic Policy Council
The members convened on 17 April 2005 at 8:30 AM in UC265 for the initial meeting of the term 2005-2006.  
Present were: 
Jere Boudell

Joe Johnson

Kathryn Kemp

Judith Ogden

Theresa King

Karen Weaver

Susan Sanner

Joan Bass 

Mara Mooney

Nathan Borchelt 

Cherie Long

Byron Jeff

Joan Taylor

Adam Kubik 
After brief discussion, the members unanimously elected Byron Jeff as Chair and Joan Bass as Vice-chair

Members selected the first Tuesday of each month (with the exception of September) to  be the regular meeting date for the committee; meetings will be at noon.  In September  the meeting will be on Tuesday the 13th.
Several members expressed dissatisfaction with the quality of editing exhibited in past course proposals.  After discussion, the committee adopted a policy that submissions with excessive typographical, grammatical or logical errors should be returned for corrections  without further action.  The committee also decided to offer a preliminary screening, one week in advance of the official submission date, to assist in the appropriate formatting of proposals.  The Chair will distribute this additional work load evenly among committee members, with groups of two or three individuals examining the submitted materials for matters of presentation.
The meeting adjourned at 9AM.

Respectfully,

Kathryn W. Kemp

